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To whom it may concern,

I’m expressing my concern about the closing of mercy hospital.
Closing mercy hospital at this time when we’re in a global pandemic would have a huge impact on the black and
brown community that it serves. The shortage of ICU BEDS
would also have a life and death impact on the black and brown community that it serves. So I’m asking that you
reconsider the closing of mercy hospital.
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